
 Class 6 
 ‘Learning for life with God as our guide’ 

Class Newsletter – Term 3 

Welcome back Seahorse Class!  

 
Welcome back Year 6.  Happy New Year!  

 I hope you have all had an enjoyable and restful Christmas break. I am looking forward to starting our new learning this 
term – we have lots of great things planned. 

As always, please see our class ‘Termly Curriculum Overview’ to see what your child will be learning about. 

Homework                                   
 

Homework will continue to be set on Fridays and will 
need to be completed by the following Wednesday. 
There will be two pieces of work set, spelling practise and 
maths.  
Homework is always appreciated and acknowledged. 
Children receive house points at school for each piece of 
homework they complete. Any outstanding pieces of 
homework and/or superb effort will be awarded a 
Homework Certificate in our celebration collective 
worship.  

 

PE                             
 

Our class PE days are Monday (taught by our Sports 
Coach Dean Gonsalves) and Wednesday.  
On Monday we will be focusing on Hockey skills and 
Wednesday our focus will be Dance and movement.  
Please ensure you bring in your PE kits in a drawstring 
bag on these days, remove jewellery and tie long hair 
back.  
Please remember to bring in jogging bottoms and 
jumpers in the colder winter months.  

Accelerated Reader  
 

We will be encouraging your children to work through their Accelerated Reading levels. It is so important for the children 
to read as much as possible; this helps to expand their vocabulary and reading and writing ability, in addition to widen 
their understanding of the world around them. We hope their enjoyment for reading continues/improves in the future. 

Remember to encourage your child to read daily at home. 

Contact     
Please feel free to contact by email - I will always endeavour to reply as soon as possible. 

 

kloges@stmarysprimary.net  
 

Social Media 
Please look out for updates and follow us on our social media sites: 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063582966948  

https://twitter.com/stmarysdover   
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 Class 6 
Super learning in Class 6! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 


